Jeannie M. Peerson

Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL> Motorcycle Ride for Liferide ministry

From: Chip Cason <chiefcason@townofloxley.org>

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2019 8:27 AM

To: Jeannie M. Peerson <Jeannie.Peerson@baldwincountyal.gov>; Dneushwander@gmail.com
Subject: <EXTERNAL> Motorcycle Ride for Liferide ministry

Loxley Police Department is aware of the ride and will assist within the police jurisdiction of
Loxley.

J. M. Cason

Chief of Police
Loxley Police Department

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

the Town of



